
SOLES, MS $ MMUBflAL RELATIONSMOTION

It is in the public interest for elected offices to create orderly transitions between one elected 
official and a successor.

The Office of the Mayor has such a protocol for transitions between administrations, but the City 
Council does not have an official protocol for transitions.

I THEREFORE MOVE, to instruct the Chief Legislative Analyst, with assistance from the City 
Attorney’s Office, to report back to the Council on recommendations for a standardized 
transition plan for City Council Offices.
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